[image: image1.jpg]




                                                                                                           Monday 24th April 2023
Dear Parent/Carer(s),

YEAR 2 TRIP TO THE SEASIDE!               
Our topic for the final part of the summer term is ‘Coast to Coast’ and we are very excited about our upcoming trip where we will be visiting West Wittering Beach on Monday 19th June 2023.  

A detailed risk assessment of this trip has been carried out and the location has been selected as a very safe beach for children to visit. Children will not be able to swim, but they may have the opportunity to paddle in the shallow water with strict supervision. If you could please supply your child with spare clothes, such as a spare top and trousers, that would be much appreciated. Children will be accompanied and closely supervised by school staff at all times. 

The children will travel by coach, leaving school at 9.10 a.m. and will return to school slightly later than usual at 4.30 p.m. On our return the coach will drop us off at the top of Peacock Avenue.  If needed, children will have a rest break on the way to and from the beach to break up the long journey.

Children may wear their own clothes and should have a sensible jacket, depending on the weather, and sensible shoes. Please give your child a waterproof if the weather is wet.  If the weather is very warm and sunny, please give your child a sun hat and apply sun cream to all exposed skin on the morning of the trip. Your child can also bring their own sun cream with them. 
The children will need a full packed lunch and a drink.  Please do not include cans of fizzy drinks or glass bottles. Lunches should be in plastic carrier bags with disposable wrappings so children will have nothing to carry during the afternoon. Children are welcome to bring their own bucket, spade and ball if they wish. We will aim to ensure that the children bring everything back with them, but please be mindful that this may not happen 😊 
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Yours sincerely,
The Year 2 Team                                                                                                                









I give permission for my child (insert name) ………………………………………… to attend the school trip

To West Wittering Beach on Monday 19th June 2023. 
Parent signature: _______________________________
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My child is entitled to a Free School Meal and I would like the School to provide them with a packed lunch. (Please tick box if you require a lunch for your child) 
Fairholme Primary School


Peacock Avenue, Bedfont, Feltham, Middlesex, TW14 8ET


Telephone: 020 8890 2584        Fax: 020 8844 2297


office@fairholme.hounslow.sch.uk      www.fairholme.hounslow.sch.uk





Headteacher: Miss H. Willis














